
Notice to our Notice to our Notice to our Notice to our EEEEsteemed Resident Customerssteemed Resident Customerssteemed Resident Customerssteemed Resident Customers    

As per Gazette notification dt. 01/06/2017 & 13/12/2017 issued by the 

Department of Revenue, Ministry of Finance all Resident account holders/clients 

are to submit their Aadhaar number & PAN or Form 60 with an Officially Valid 

Document before 31/03/2018 to the Bank or else their accounts would cease to 

become operational. Hence you are requested to ensure that your Aadhaar & 

PAN Card/Form 60 with OVD have been submitted and updated in all your 

accounts at your Bank Branch immediately. If you have accounts under 

multiple clients please submit the details in the form available at the Branch. 

The Branch Officials will guide you accordingly.                                                                                                                                                                                

                              Chief Compliance Officer 

Refer The Gazette of India Extraordinary, Part II Sec. Sub. Sec 1:439 Dt.01/06/2017                                                                     Baby P V  


